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On June 1, 2018 the Office of Public Accountability 

(OPA) staff and alumni hosted a luncheon for Doris 

Flores Brooks to commemorate her 18 years in public 

service as Guam’s first Chamorro CPA, first elected 

Public Auditor.  

 

Throughout her service to the people of Guam as 

Public Auditor, Doris Flores Brooks fought for 

transparency and accountability in our government. 

Her vision is for the Government of Guam to be a 

model for good governance in the Pacific. She 

pioneered OPA to what it is today, a model robust 

audit office. 

 

Doris Flores Brooks announced her resignation as the 

Guam’s Public Auditor on May 23, 2018.  

 

 


